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Newsletter

Dear 4th Grade Families, 
What a wonderful first week of 4th grade!

It has been such a joy getting to see your kiddos every day this week and starting to get
to know their personalities. This class has such a wonderful energy, and a love for
learning, it makes coming to school so easy every morning! I am looking forward to seeing
them continue to grow this year.
     This week we worked hard on getting our classroom routines and procedures solidified,
as well as talking about how we treat each other in 4th grade. This class had so many
genuine and authentic ideas about how to treat one another! This all culminated in the
creation of our class agreement, which they signed today. 
     Next week we will start settling into our regular routines and schedule, with walk-to
placements beginning the next week. Please take a look at the week-at-a-glance for
more information about the coming week. 
     Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Know of my
prayers for you always!
Best, 
Ms. Nelson

A Note from Ms. Nelson

September 14th - Back to School Night (starting at 6pm)
September 15th - Picture Day! (Uniforms Required!)

September 20th - First Mass of the school year 

Week 1

Upcoming Tests:

Spelling: Spelling Test 1, Friday 9/15
Reading: STAR Reading Test, Tuesday
9/12
Math: STAR Math Test, Monday 9/11

Uniform Reminders!

Im
portant Dates:

Week of
August 5th


